
 

Sebewaing Light and Water Department 
110 West Main Street 

P.O. Box 645 

Sebewaing, MI  48759 

Phone: (989) 883-2700   Fax: (989) 883-2792 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

 
 

Sebewaing Light and Water (SLW) is required by the State of Michigan to monitor your drinking water 

for specific contaminants on a regular basis. These results are an indicator of whether or not our drinking 

water meets the current health standards. In 2024, from January 1 to September 30, the Radium 226 & 

228 sample along with testing needed to be completed. SLW was notified of the missed test and 

completed the testing of Radium 226 & 228 on October 23, 2024. The test for Radium 226 & 228 

passed. The State issued a violation due to the missed test deadline, however, this violation does not 

pose a threat to your water supply.  

 

What should I do? As a community water supplier, we want to keep you informed of this situation and 

our corrective action. There is nothing you need to do at this time, and this situation is not an 

emergency.  

 

The table below shows the missed contaminants, the frequency of the required test, the number of tests 

required and the time when the test should have been taken. We did this testing on October 23, 2024. 

 
 

Regulated 

Contaminants 

Required 

Sampling 

Frequency 

Number 

Of 

Required 

Samples 

Taken 

Time for 

Sampling 

 

 

Date Missed 

Samples 

Will Be 

Taken 

Radium 226/228 Every 6 Years      1 1/1/2024 to 9/30/2024    12/31/2024 

 

What happened? What is being done? In 2024, we sampled all required contaminants 

highlighted but inadvertently missed the Radium 226/228 test. In an effort to correct this 

situation, our annual compliance requirements will be reviewed by at least two qualified water 

operators, including the Operator in Charge. 

 

 

For more information, please contact our office at 989.883.2700, 110 W Main St, Sebewaing, MI  

48759, or via our email at inquiry@slandw.com 

 

Please share this information with individuals who drink this water, especially those who may not have 

received this notice directly. 


